Secretary of State For Transport

Clo Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit
Department For Transport

Great Minster House

33 Horseferry Road

London

SW1P 4DR

e-mail transportinfrastructure@dft. gov.uk

Dear Sir,

7™ July 2021
The Proposed Northumberland Line Order

| am writing to express my support for the application for the above-mentioned
order.

In particular, the scheme will:

Improve access from towns such as Ashington and Blyth to
employment hubs like Newcastle as well as opening up new
opportunities for education
Help to attract visitors and improve local tourism

On a personal note it will:

Enhance public transport connectivity within the region for my hobby of
walking

Help with travel into Newcastle by avoiding parking and traffic
congestion.

Yours Faithfully,

Mr. A. Jennings,

DFT070721





